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Stower Vale Pre-school

Newsletter Summer Term – 2019 - 1
Committee Meeting
To be held at Pre-school on Tuesday 30th April at 7.15pm, everyone welcome.
Toddler Visit
The toddler group will be visiting us on Wednesday 15th May for water play activities.
Forest Area Visits
Visits to the Forest Area this half term:-

Monday 29th April – 9.30am       

Thursday 9th May – 9.30am
Wednesday 15th May – 9.30am

Friday 24th May – 9.30am

Please make a note of the dates your child/ren come to Pre-school and ensure your child has a named water bottle, children to wear long trousers/leggings and long sleeved tops please, as well as weather appropriate clothing such as outdoor coats/sunhats.  Reminders of the dates will be put on the notice board.
Warmer weather
As the weather will be getting warmer soon please bring in a named sunhat and apply suncream to your child/ren at the beginning of the day when needed.  If you child/ren stay all day then we will reapply after lunch ready for the afternoon.  A named water bottle to be used throughout the session is also very useful to ensure that the children have access to water when we go outside, please ensure this is filled with water not juice, thank you.
School Library visits
The children will be visiting the School library on Wednesday 8th and 22nd May.  Your child will be able to choose a book and bring it home to share with you, please return the books before the next library visit, thank you.
Fundraising
The Pre-school raised an amazing £478.00 from the Easter Raffle, thank you to everyone who was involved from buying tickets to all the kind donations, a fantastic result!  We will be using these funds towards updating and buying new equipment/toys for the children.
Dates for the Diary





Term Dates
Committee Meeting – Tuesday 30th April – 7.15pm

Bank Holiday Monday 6th May
Forest area visits 
Monday 29th April – 9.30am

Last day of term Friday 24th May
Thursday 9th May – 9.30am

Back to Pre-school Monday 3rd June
Wednesday 15th May – 9.30am


Friday 24th May – 9.30am
School library visits – Wednesday 8th and 22nd May 
Toddler Visit – Wednesday 15th May
Please note all term dates and activity days are also posted on the Pre-school website.
